
Website Item – BRCK Information Session and Kenya EMR 

 

I-TECH, a Health Informatics partner of the School of Computing and Informatics held 

an information session at the SCI undergraduate labs on Wednesday 18 February 2015 

from 2.00 to 5.00pm. The objective of this session was to introduce the BRCK, learn 

about health informatics and understand the potential of BRCK and Kenya EMR. BRCK 

is a hardware and cloud services technology platform that delivers rugged and reliable 

connectivity solutions in the most demanding environments. It is many things for many 

people, for some it is a router, for some it is modem, for some smart battery.  

 

The session will lead to a KenyaEMR Hackathon in March. 

 

The event was organized by NUCOMSA and was attended by about 50 students 

 


